January 2022 Happy New Year!

Hope you all enjoyed the holidays and made some treasured memories! This is truly such an exciting time as we enter this season of renewal!

"FOOD" for thought:

• If you are serving "family style" it is required to put the full serving for each child on the table.

Example: 4 children required serving ¼ c. equals 1 cup per table minimum.

 When "plating" for children it is required to put the appropriate full serving for every child on each plate.

We are grateful for each of you and your efforts to provide quality meals and childcare! Wishing you a prosperous and fulfilling YEAR!

This institution is an equal opportunity provider.

Here's a fun activity with a snack! Read the book: Snowmen at Night have these yummy snowman string cheese at snack time!

Then





